COPY
LEOYVD S REGISTER OF SEHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3
Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305
20th Octo'ber, 1859,

(S) Dear Sir,

Steemey "SANTIW

I refer to Galveston report No, 6669 and shall be
glad if you will ascertain from the Calveston furveyor
and let me know whether he has any further comments to
make concerning the condition of thies ship's boilers,

I would explain that both boilers were cleaned
at Calveston in May, 1959, when considerable sediment,
mud end scale was found, Both boilers were again
cleaned at Cadiz in July, 1959, and the port boiler
was found covered internally in the water space with
0il, the starboard boller was found clean and in good
condition at that time. The bollers were again cleaned
at Galveston in August and repairs carried out.

I now await your news as to whether the Hurveyor
hae eny information or comments to make,

Yours faithfully,

Deputy Clerk to the
Clasgification Committee,

gg; Socrftary,

Ol0AT8 -~ 01044




